
Dear All, 

As Lebanon continues to go through troubling times, the BHS Old Scholars Association 
reaffirms its commitment to stand by our community and BHS students in need. 

The BHS OSA Financial Aid program is still committed to helping needy students pay their 
tuition fees.  

Eligible students apply directly at the OSA. 

Their applications are confidentially scrutinized and reviewed by an independent committee that 
makes the decision on how much aid will be granted to each eligible applicant.  

BHS OSA is now accepting applications from BHS students for Academic Year 2022/2023. 
Financial Aid is available for all grades. 
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